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Thomas Jordan Trust  

PO Box 6260  

Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107

207-799-5251

Grants Subcommittee Minutes - June 15, 2015
Cape Elizabeth Town Hall

6:45 p.m.

1. Caitlin Jordan was elected chair of the grants subcommittee. 
2. New Grant Request
The committee considered a grant request for $500 for the purchase of children’s’ clothes for a family.  The grant was approved provided that the town manager asks for receipts for all of the clothing.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:55 p.m.    

Present:  Caitlin Jordan, Molly MacAuslan and Jamie Wagner 

Staff: Debra Lane and Michael McGovern 

